ADMIE (IPTO) GROUP EMERGENCY PROTECTION MEASURES FOR EMPLOYEES FROM COVID-19

ADMIE is doing its best to support the Greek society, ensuring the uninterrupted power supply of
the country and helping to stop the disease for the benefit of all citizens.

The Independent Power Transmission Operator has taken a series of emergency measures to protect
its employees, and by extension all citizens, from the COVID-19 pandemic. The measures have
escalated since the first outbreak in Greece and have been constantly updated since the disease
progressed. In this context, the Operator has prepared a Business Continuity Plan in consultation with
the relevant bodies and the Ministry of Environment and Energy, which updates it in line with all
developments and new directives.

At the heart of ADMIE strategy is the protection of Public Health and ensuring uninterrupted electricity
supply to the country. To this end, all appropriate preventive measures have been taken at the
suggestion of the competent authorities. In addition, enhanced safeguards are in place at the Energy
Control Centers, which are responsible for monitoring, operating and controlling the National
Interconnected Electricity Generation and Transmission System.

Compulsory remote work from 16 March 2020

As part of the intensification of measures against the spread of the disease, as incorporated in the
recent official legislative act, ADMIE has introduced mandatory remote work as of Monday, March 16,
for those employees who can remotely perform their duties.

Please note that all employees at the Energy Control Centers necessary for the smooth operation of
the Electrical System, all employees required to complete the Target Model, all employees required
to maintain the System, all employees required to complete the Transmission System projects shall
continue to operate normally in compliance with all safeguards announced by the competent
authorities.

ADMIE is doing its best to support the Greek society, ensuring the uninterrupted power supply of the
country and helping to stop the disease for the benefit of all citizens.
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